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Residential: well done to our Y6 children for their engagement in the 

residential last week.  They did a huge range of activities, were on the 

go from 7.00am until 9pm every day and experienced sunshine and 

rain!  They showed such exemplary behaviour and were a pleasure to 

spend time with.  We are exceptionally proud of them.  Thank you to 

Mrs Perry and Mr Herring, who spent a long time organising the 

residential many months in advance.  Thank you also to the whole 

team who went to support the children over the course of the week.  

The nurture and care that our adults showed supported the children 

in being away from their parents for the week.  Obviously this takes 

them away from their own families but without staff willing to attend 

we would not be able to put on such a week, so thank you to our staff 

for doing this. 

Mrs Davey: thank you very much to Mrs Davey for all her work in our 

school over the last year.  We have thoroughly enjoyed Rosie being 

part of the Exminster School team and we shall miss her when she 

leaves at the end of this academic year.  We wish her all the best in 

her new adventure. 

Easy Fundraising -Sign up to #easyfundraising to turn your online 

shopping into free donations for Exminster Community Primary 

School. Over 8,000 retailers will donate to us at no extra cost to you! 

Plus, this month you can help us win £100 every day simply by 

opening the window on Easyfundraising’s Countdown to Summer 

page. Join today and increase our chances of winning:   

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/exminsterprimary/2XPXKA/c2s/3I

9ZgLmC/CE888/facebook/ 

Mr P’s Sports Clubs for September – We’re very excited to launch Mr Pinnick’s after school sports clubs for 

September!  The Clubs will launch on the School Gateway app w/c 1 July. As in previous terms I will be launching 

the clubs at midday on the day they will run. To book you will need to use the Clubs section of School Gateway app. 

Look out for an email next week with more information. 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 18 June 2024 

Dates for the future: 

Mon 1 July – 3pm Early Epic and Epic 

Eve bookings go live for Autumn 1 –

Sept-Oct 

-Mr P’s sports clubs will go live each 

day this week at 12 noon 

Fri 5 July – SUMMER FAIR 5-7:30pm -

non uniform in exchange for bring a 

bottle for the summer fair 

Wed 17 July – Yr6 production 2:00pm 

& 6:30pm 

Thurs 18 July – Yr6 Production 6:30pm 

Wed 24 July – Last day of term 

Thurs 5 Sept – First day of Autumn 

term (full term dates for 24-25 are on 

the website) 

Thurs 17 Oct – 7.15pm online safety 

workshop in school 

http://www.exminster-primary.devon.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@exminsterschool.co.uk
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/exminsterprimary/2XPXKA/c2s/3I9ZgLmC/CE888/facebook/
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/exminsterprimary/2XPXKA/c2s/3I9ZgLmC/CE888/facebook/
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Exminster Community Primary School Summer Fair 

Friday 5
th

 July 5 -7.30 pm 

Our school Summer Fair is fast approaching. This is our main fundraiser of the year and is a lovely 
community event. We would really appreciate your support in helping to run this event. 

CAN YOU HELP ON THE DAY?  

Are able to help set up or run a stall? Or pack away after the event? If so please see your class rota on 
Seesaw, leave a message on your class Facebook page or email esa@exminsterschool.co.uk 

CAN YOU HELP BY DONATING ANY OF THE FOLLOWING ITEMS? 

Gazebos – are you able to lend a gazebo for the evening? If so please email 
esa@exminsterschool.co.uk 

Tombola prizes – Items such as wine, chocolates, biscuits, toiletries, unwanted gifts etc.  

Wine or Water – Bottles of wine and empty wine bottles (with the lids). 

Cakes – Please leave them with the office on the day of the fair. 

Jazzy Jars – fill a jar with anything that children love (except chocolate as it melts!) and decorate it 

any way you like. 

A reminder -Friday 5 July will be a non-uniform day; this is in exchange for a donation for the 

Summer Fair. 

The Ice Bucket Challenge is coming to the Summer Fair! –look out for details of staff 

members you can vote for to be iced at the Summer Fair! Coming soon! 
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